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 June 3  Popcorn Sale- 2 for price of 1 (Last Day), SRC Field Trip, Disability Walk at 1pm 
June 6  3/4M &4M Field Trip, Talent Show auditions start 
June 7   Gr. 5 visit the Middle School at 9 am 
June 8  Student Appreciation Day, Jr. Chef at 3pm 
June 9  3/4M & 4M Field Trip, 1F & 2T Field Trip, KS & KC Field Trip 
June 10 UNB Worlds Unbound Workshops, Ice Cream for sale 
June 13 Gr. 5 vs Staff Soccer at 1pm 
June 14 Gr. 5 End of Year Trip to Shiktehawk  
June 15 Jr. Chef, 3R & 4A Field Trip, KS & KC Field Trip, PSSC at 6pm 
June 17 Spring Concert at 1pm with parents and guardians invited, 1M Field Trip, Ice Cream sale 
June 20 Grade 5 Farewell Parade and Social at 6 -7:30pm 
June 21 Family BBQ & Picnic is back!! 12:10-1:00, Talent Show at 1pm 
June 22 Track and Field Day Competition (ribbons to be awarded) 
June 23 Summer Send Off Splash Party is back!!  12:30-2:30pm 
June 24 Last Day of School (full day), Report Cards, Summer birthday cupcakes, Gum Day, Assembly 

 

 

     
 

School Supply Packs 
School supply pack orders for $55.00 are due June 17th.  
We would like to encourage everyone to take 
advantage of this offer.  It makes things easier for 
everyone.  A school supply list will be sent home in 
report cards for those missing the deadline. 
 
Books for Bikes 
We would like to thank our Masons from Granite Lodge 
#54 who sponsored a reading program at our school 
where students could read a book and fill out a ballot 
to have their name entered for a draw for a bike.  The 
draw took place on May 22nd.  Congratulations to K 
winners: Kohen Seveck and Delilah Sawatzky, Grade 1: 
Oscar Price and Brooklyn Morehouse, Grade 2: James 
DeMerchant and Julia Agrell, Grade 3: Landen Forbes 
and Addy Ingraham, Grade 4: Ben Hawthorne and Olivia 
Brewer, Grade 5: Heyden Hinton and Avaleena Bernard. 
 
Summer Send Off 
Summer Splash Party is back!  We will have bouncy 
castles, slip and slide, snow cones, water fights and 
much more.  This will run from 12:30-2:30. Students 
will need a swimsuit and towel and may wish to wear a 
hat and sunscreen for protection from the sun. We will 
be looking for volunteers for support.  Please watch for 
a form coming home looking for help with stations.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Food Services  
We will be ending our meal service this year on June 
17th.  We are very excited to be partnering with the 
District, Nackawic Wellness, Chartwells and NHS 
Culinary to offer a full time in house service next year 
for only $3 a meal with the rest subsidized by sponsors.  
A focus meeting was held on May 31st with interested 
parents and partners to discuss the program.   
 
Grade 5 Events 
Grade 5 students will visit Camp Shiktehawk on 
Tuesday, June 14th, to celebrate their “graduation”.  
They will visit the middle school for an orientation on 
June 7th at 9am.  They will be back before lunch.  The 
Grade 5 students also have a special Farewell Parade 
and Social scheduled for June 20th at 6:00pm.  We are 
keeping the parade format where each student can 
choose to decorate their car and enter the driveway 
and then make their way around the back to the 
cafeteria to have photos done at scene setters, eat a 
cupcake and watch a slideshow.  This will be an 
informal social for the families and friends.   
 
NES Healthy Minds 
We would like to thank our most recent donors:  NVFD, 
UNIFOR Local 219 and Joe & Sinikka Broczkowski.  
Again, a huge "THANK YOU" to all who have donated 
throughout the year.  We have bought many food items 
as well as outdoor play toys to keep us busy at recess.   
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Talent Show  
Students will have an opportunity to participate in our 
year-end talent show by auditioning during the week of 
June 6th with the show being on June 21st at 1pm after the 
BBQ.  Parents may wish to stay and watch this live event 
in the gym.   
 
Family BBQ/Picnic 
We will be offering hot dog meals for $3 to students and 
family members who would like to join us on June 21st 
from 12:10-1:00.  The meals will include a hot dog and 
bag of chips and water bottle. Extra hot dogs can be 
purchased for $1 each.  If your child does not like hot 
dogs, please send a lunch with them on that day. Order 
forms will go home to be filled out and returned.  We 
hope you can join us! 
 
Jr. Chef Program 
Jr. Chef is a program open to students in grade 5 and it 
will take place after school on Wednesdays starting on 
May 25th. We are lucky to have our dietician, Courtney 
Marston and grade 3-4 teacher, Laurie Michaud this year 
to run this great program.  Students get a chance to learn 
more about healthy food choices and how to prepare 
healthy snacks and meals. Twelve grade 5 students were 
selected to take part. 
 
Summer Birthdays 
Happy birthday for students having a birthday in June, 
July or August including: Daltyn Welch, Lake Plumadore, 
Charly Rowe, Brycen Young, June Furey, Mason Gaston, 
Bridget Ford, Bryson Campbell, Zackeray Trecartin, Olivia 
Provenzano, Alex Thibodeau, Leah Barrett, Willow 
Barrett, Harper Delaney, Taylor Clark,  Madi Ferguson, 
Denver Brawn, Tayla Lane, Suzzanne MacDonald, Caden 
Christie, Huxley Delaney,  Riley Young-Thornton, Hudson 
Magee, Zoey Demerchant, Felix McLeod- Saunders, Aria 
Reid, Jack Staples, Layla McGuigan,  Jaxon Matthews, Kyla 
Clark, Ayden Wilson, Chloe Brewer, Ethan Orser, Maddox 
Crain, Eva Robichaud, Andrew Brewer, Nathan Brewer, 
Westin Cullins, Lily Springer, Kylie Marr,  Ethan Bradley, 
Addy Ingraham, Jade Roy, Eva Dore, Connor Christie, Esme 
Mean, Logan Armstrong, Tinsley Sharpe, MJ Phillips, Bella 
Spragg, Harlee Spragg, Kohen Seveck, Eden Green, Cali 
Trail, Jamieson Paul, Maya Fullerton, Shawn Rogers, Blake 
Roy, Eben Dickinson, Jade Roy, Reegan English, Isabel 
McLaughlin, Isla Fearneley, Wyatt Cronkhite-Poitras, 
Tyson Levesque, Miss Forbes, Miss Greer, Mrs. Graham, 
Mrs. White, Mrs. Pike, Mr. Powell, and Mrs. Stone.  We 
will have cupcakes from J-Lynn’s Independent Grocer on 
June 24th.   
 

   
 

 

 

 

 
 

SRC 
We will sell ice cream on Fridays June 10th and June 
17th for $1.00 each.  Please have orders in by the 
Thursday before.  The fun day for this month will be 
gum day on the last day of school.  We will provide the 
gum, or they can bring their own.  Either way, it will be 
free to participate.  We want to thank the student 
council for all their hard work this year.  Thank you for 
your leadership: Sidney Bourgoin, Kristen Eastwood, 
Mallory Sharp, Jenna Lee Sharpe, Leah Barrett, Victoria 
Brewer, Jenika King, Ryder Curtis, Amelia van Oord, 
June Furey, Layla McGuigan, Dawson Pollock, Isabelle 
McLaughlin and Winrey Staples. 
 
Track and Field 
We will be having our annual school wide track and 
field event for students on June 22nd.  Students will 
compete for ribbons for first, second, third, fourth and 
fifth in various competitions by grade levels.  Dress 
appropriately for the event that day.  Ribbons will be 
awarded at the final school assembly on June 24th. 
 
Student Appreciation Day 
As we are returning to our pre-covid routines, saying 
thanks to our students once again is a wonderful way to 
show our continued gratitude for another tough year.  
We will be having a special picnic with our classes, 
holding a sock hop, awarding prizes for special draws 
and students will receive special messages from their 
teachers.   
 
Spring Show 
We are holding our first ever Spring Concert, organized 
by our music teacher, Joan Pike for June 17th at 
10:30am.  Classes will perform their music festival 
numbers along with some other class performances as 
well.  Parents and friends are invited to come and 
watch the show! 
 
Have a Nice Summer 
The last day of school will be Friday, June 24th. Report 
Cards will be issued on this day as well.  To all the 
grade five students- best of luck next year – you will be 
missed!  To our returning students, have an enjoyable 
break and we look forward to seeing you all in the fall.  
To our new Kindergarten students, we are excited to 
have you join us in the fall.  To our parents, thank you 
for all your support over the year.  It has been a 
challenging year in many ways, and we have 
appreciated everyone’s flexibility, understanding and 
perseverance through it all. Thank you to the many 
parents who have supported us this year and especially 
our outgoing PSSC chair, Veronica Sears.  We 
appreciate all the extras!!  Have a wonderful summer 
on behalf of all of us here at NES! 
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